
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT CARLISTA 828-693-0040  CARLISTA@HVILLERC.COM     

HENDERSONVILLE RACQUET CLUB ANNOUNCES CHARITY PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT MAY 4TH 

HRC is proud to announce the Purple Ribbon Charity Pickleball Tournament!  This one day tournament 

will be on Saturday, May 4th.  Profits will be donated to the Alzheimer’s Association as part of their 

Longest Day initiative.   

The divisions will be:  Men’s,  Women’s and Mixed Open Doubles  

                 18+ Men’s, Women’s and Mixed  3.0, 3.5, 4.0, 4.5 Doubles.   

                 There will be no singles. 

Each team is guaranteed to play at least 3 matches during the tournament.  All participants get a swag 

bag on check-in and free food and drink will be provided.  Awards will be given for the 1st and 2nd place 

teams in each division.  There is a $40.00 entry fee for each event entered per person.  Each participant 

can play up to two events. 

More information can be found at HRC’s website, www.hendersonvilleracquetclub.com.  Signup 

deadline is Sunday, April 28th. 

Hendersonville Racquet Club is a ten acre complex that includes 5 outdoor pickleball courts, 6 outdoor 

tennis courts, 3 indoor tennis courts, four indoor pickleball courts, four racquetball courts, an outdoor 

swimming pool, fitness center, group fitness classes, and outdoor leisure area by Shaw’s Creek and 

pond. More information can be found at www.hendersonvilleracquetclub.com, calling 828-693-0040 or 

emailing info@hvillerc.com. 
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